
 August 31, 2015 

 

 

 

 

TO:  All AKC Delegates 

FROM: The Coordinating Committee 

 

 

At its June, 2015 meeting, the Coordinating Committee approved the three-year rotating 

meeting schedule for all Standing Committees, to go into effect at the December, 2015 

meeting.  We know that many delegates want to go to as many of these Standing 

Committee meetings as possible in the day and the time allotted and there never seems to 

be enough time to attend all of the ones that interest us.  This schedule was arrived at 

with input from the committees and from delegates, but we realize that it will not be 

satisfactory to everyone and that choices will have to be made.  Nevertheless, we feel it is 

as fair as we can make it and we appreciate your understanding. 

 

 Best regards, 

 

 

 

 Gretchen Bernardi, Chair 

 AKC Coordinating Committee 


